Dear Delwyn,

Thanks to all for hearing me. After much thought I have come to conclusion that THE LEGISLATION IS FLAWED thus allowing huge use of chemicals. We want the

laws changed to restrict chemical pesticide use to a reasonable minimum, in order to protect public health.(precautionary principle)

The 2 organisations doing most spraying in my area are: TOWN OF CAMBRIDGE, PO BOX 15, FLOREAT, WA, 6014.email: mail@cambridge.wa.gov.au.TEL 08 9347 6000

BOTANIC GARDENS & PARKS AUTHORITY, HEAD OFFICE: KINGS PARK AND BOTANIC

GARDEN,

FRASER AVE, WEST PERTH, WA, 6005. email:enquiries@bgpa.wa.gov.au. TEL (618)9322 5064. You may wish to ask them about spraying activities especially volume of chemicals used, noting small area over which it is applied.

SANDRA KNACK MLC, moved motion re MULTIPLE CHEMICAL SENSITIVITY, on 13th Nov

2002, I think you need to read it. Her contact is Parliament House, ADELAIDE, 5000, TEL:08 8410 9278, email:sandra.knack@democrats.org.au

I would like it if this could be attached to end of my submission.

Thank you.

Stella Hondros